MARATHON TOWNSHIP

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING Minutes
April 15, 2024

Tom Greyerbiehl, Chair Sheila Dennis
Sandi Glesenkamp, Secretary Rosalee Perdue
Smokey Meinecke Terry Miner

Fred Moorhouse

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.by Chairman, Tom Greyerbeihl. Roll call was taken showing
all members were present. Several guests were in the audience. (see guest list)

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited

A motion was made by Glesenkamp with support by Dennis to approve the agenda. All votes aye,
motion carried.

A motion was made by Moorhouse with support by Meinecke to approve the minutes of March 11 and
March 20, 2024. All votes aye, motion carried.

Public Comment: None

New Business: Paper work was submitted for research regarding the Subdivision Ordinance.

Scott & Andrea and Brent & Amy Donley presented their ideas for the extension of Worvie’s Way. There
was much discussion regarding the private road. There were several residents in attendance who live on
Worvie’s Way. The audience exchanged conversation with the Donley’s which presented an opportunity
to ask questions. The Donley’s explained that their ideas are preliminary at this time and just wanted to

inform the current residents of their intentions.

Old Business: Section 25.07 of Ordinance 200 was discussed regarding the wording. A motion was
made by Glesenkamp with support by Miner to recommend to the Township Board to have the last
sentence of 25.07 F 1, read as follows: “In the R-5 District only” this provision shall also apply in the case
where the two (2) lots are on opposite sides of an interior road within a platted subdivision or similar
neighborhood configuration and separated only by such road right-of-way.

Next meeting will be May 6, 2024. A motion was made by Perdue with support by Dennis to adjourn.
Meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Submitted by Approved

Sandi Glesenkamp Tom Greyerbeihl



